
-----Original Message----- 
From: Paul R Horvath [mailto:morningstarks@juno.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 03, 2004 4:37 PM 
To: jwyatt@ci.lawrence.ks.us 
Subject: Re: 933 Rhode Island (barn) 
  
Dear Julie, 
  
Attached is an application for bond of which much of it "the City" will have to fill out.  
The company indicated that is was an unusual request.  Based on what my agent told me 
there is a process that takes time.  Once application is made there is no guarantee that a 
bond would be issued.  I believe a more sure, simpler and faster alternative would be for 
me to issue a 2nd mortgage to the City that can be foreclosed upon if I don't perform.  
Associated with it would be a promissory mote in the amount of $19,500.00 which is 
secured by the mortgage.  I understand that permission must be given by the commission.  
If they agree I'm sure Dave Corliss and I can work out the appropriate paperwork.  If you 
think it would be helpful to have the note and mortgage worked out ahead of time let me 
know.  I'd be happy to supply a draft for Dave's Inspection. 
  
I'm faxing a copy of the 2004 evaluation of 933 Rhode Island which shows an appraised 
value of $155,600.  I owe about $65,000 on it with First State Bank and Trust.  You can 
verify this with Cindy Dunn at 749-0400.  Clearly this is enough equity to secure a "safe" 
2nd.  I look forward to hearing from you. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Paul R. Horvath 
Morning Star Management 
  
 










